
 
 

June 6, 2024 
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 
Your TWU-IAM Association Negotiation Committee representing M&R, MLS, 
MTS, and MCT met again for the week of June 17th in Chicago (ORD).  The 
Committee has been consistently meeting for months and has additional 
meeting dates scheduled to continue working on contract language 
improvements. 
 
Currently, your Negotiation Committee is waiting on American Airlines to 
respond and produce dates to commence face-to-face negotiation discussions 
in order to address the blatant inequities between our current JCBAs and the 
current industry wages, benefits, and working conditions. 
 
Your Negotiation Committee is prepared to get to the bargaining table.  With 
your continued support we are confident that we can bring back industry 
leading M&R, MLS, MTS, and MCT agreements. 
 
Sincerely and fraternally, 
 
 
 
Your Unified TWU/IAM Association Negotiation Committee 


